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February 14, 2025

NC Pest Management Association
3739 National Drive

Suite 202

Raleigh, NC 27612

Dear Friends at the NC Pest Management Association,

Thank you for your recent gift to the NCPMA Extension Endowment in Honor of Mike Waldvogel.
We appreciate your organization’s commitment to continued fundraising in support of this
endowment. Thank you for your invitation for me to attend your PCT School in Durham and giving
me the opportunity to interact with your membership.

Your commitment to advancing the field of pest control strengthens our program and enhances
your businesses across the state. We seek to provide impactful training programs and innovative
solutions to the problems your technicians face on a daily basis. We can only achieve this goal
with your partnership and look forward to continuing our collaboration in supporting research-
based knowledge and best practices that benefit North Carolina and beyond.

We are grateful for the continued contributions from NCPMA since the fund’s inception, which has
greatly helped NC State Extension expand its pest management initiatives across the state. Thank
you again for continued support in strengthening the future of pest management here in North
Carolina.

With gratitude,

W
Garey A. Fox | =y %@é@/

Dean
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